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Dear Honorable Members of the Judiciary Committee,
I am writing to express my wholehearted support for LD 2238 - An Act to Address 
Gun Violence in Maine by Requiring a Waiting Period for Certain Firearm Purchases.
Many devastating gun violence events happen when a person impulsively purchases a
gun with the intention of using it immediately.  LD 2238 would require a 72 hour 
waiting period before a new firearm purchase could be received.
This waiting period will help to save lives.
I hope the committee will support this important bill.
Thank you,  Jill Linzee (New Harbor)


